
Attendance  
Year R – 91% 8 Lates 

Year 1 – 97% 4 Lates 

*Year 2 – 91% 7 Lates* 

Year 3 – 98% 8 Lates 

Year 4 – 94% 

Year 5 – 89% 

Year 6 – 97% 

4 classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 2, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school after 

8:50am is marked as late. Please try 

to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Dylan W &  Dolly-Mai B 
Alice B 
Year 1 – Vanessa K & Rosalie C 
Vanessa K 
Year 2 – Amelia F & Charlie S 
Damien C 
Year 3 – Jayden F & Laurence J 
Athena B 
Year 4 – Joshua B & Alfie S 
Ryan J 
Year 5 – Briea M & Ivan W 
Ralph R 
Year 6 – Logan So & Amelia T 
Joey Sh 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Friday 14th July 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
There will be NO extra curricular clubs 

next week.  
Please make sure all children are 

picked up at 3.25pm unless they are 
booked into after school club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Online Saftey 

This week’s safety advice is How to stay 
safe online this summer 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guide
s/summer. If you would like to learn 
more about how to stay safe online 

visit National Online Safety - All Guides 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/hub/
guide for more advice and information. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities Next Week 
Monday - KS1 trip to 

Bewilderwood 

Monday - Leavers performance 
2pm and 6pm (not at 5.30 which 

was sent out in error)  

Wednesday - Leavers Mass at 
10am -Parents invited  

Thursday - Awards assembly & 
Fun activity afternoon - children 

can wear own clothes and should 
bring £1.50  

Friday - school closes at 1.30pm 
for summer 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

End Of Term 
A reminder that we finish on Friday 
21st July for the Summer Holidays at 

1.30pm. There will be NO after school 
club on Friday.  

We will return on Monday 4th 
September at 8.40am. 

We hope you all have a lovely summer 
break.  

 

 

Outgrown Uniform 

As the year comes to an end any 
outgrown uniform in good condition 

will be more than welcomed so we can 
keep replenishing our ‘help yourself’ 

rail in the entrance. 
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